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| think allowing all terrain vehicles (ATVs) on roadways (not highways) is a great idea!
Most of us who have newer machines have them insured anyways. And from a
financial perspective, it would be an additional revenue source for the state. Other
states allow this and have minimal additional safety requirements such as installing
turn signals. These machines already have headlights and functional break lights
installed from the factory.

| know for myself | live close to off road riding areas and it is inconvenient to have to
load up ATVs just to go a short distance down the road.

| see absolutely no good reason these vehicles can’t share the road with other
vehicles if they are operated in a safe fashion.

As we are a western state with a vast amount of public lands to recreat in, | believe
allowing ATVs to share the road very much makes sense.



